
 

 

DATES 

 

March 
3rd St Piran’s Day lunch 
4th Admissions meeting 
9th Curriculum committee 
9am. 
16th Full Governing Board 
meeting 5pm 
18th Sports Relief 
22nd & 23rd Parent 
consultation evenings 
24th Last day of term 
 
 

April 
11th Back to school 
15th Admissions meeting 
9am 
21st Parents Forum 
meetings 
27th Full Governing Board 
meeting 5pm 
 
 

May 
6th Admissions panel 9am 
9th SATS week for Y6 
 
30th May – 6th  June Half 
term 
 
July  
22nd Last day of term. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MAKATON FRIENDLY SCHOOL 

Our new sign this week 
 

Happy Birthday! 

 

 
               

           
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                   4th March 2016 
STAR LEARNERS 
This week’s Star Learners are Preston, Jack, Khloey, Gracie, Lara, 
Mackenzie, Jake and Pheonix. Thank you for your commitment to be 
successful learners. 
 
 

SPORTS RELIEF 
The School Parliament have decided that they would like to support this 
fundraising event this term.  The event takes place on Friday 18th March. 
Please see attached letter for more information.  
 
FOPS 100 CLUB 
February winners were: 1st Bevis Robins, 2nd Emma Barnes and 3rd 
Angela Husband. Thank you to everyone who takes part for their support.  

 
MISS HICKIE 
Today we say good bye to Miss Hickie who is beginning her maternity 
leave. The children joined the staff in a special assembly yesterday to 
wish her well. We are looking forward to hearing news of the new arrival.  
 
PARENT CONSULTATION APPOINTMENTS 
Staff are looking forward to meeting you to discuss your children’s reports 
and progress on 22nd and 23rd March. We will be using E-Schools 
booking system through the school website again this term. The booking 
site will be live from Wednesday 9th March. If you need a reminder of 
your login please contact the school office who will be happy to help.  
 

 ATTENDANCE 
Well done to Year 2 River Camel who 
achieved 100% attendance last week! 

  
SPORTS NEWS 
Pondhu played matches 
against Lostwithiel School this 
week. The netball team won 
their match 5:1. This means they finish the season unbeaten – 
a brilliant team effort, well done to you all.  
Our A team footballers were also successful winning their 
match 2:0. They completed the season second in the league, 
just one point behind Charlestown, who we beat in our match 
against them earlier this year.  
Our Y3/4 team lost 0:2, but have had a good first season 
together and we are looking forward to greater success next 
year.                                                              Mrs D Tregellas    


